
Membership Committee Report   March 2011

Jan 2011:   $5M membership drive wrapped up…winners drawn and awarded

Jan-Feb 2011: Actively solicited donations for 2011 membership drive

Jan- Feb 2011: Collecting and organizing ideas for 2011 membership drive

Jan 2011:   Filled out and mailed tax receipts for those who donated to $5M

Jan 2011:   Filled several more merchandise orders from fall TT order form

Feb 2011: Organized “Bring a Buddy” membership drive for 2011 and email to board for 
review

Jan-Mar 2011: Attended several local chapter meetings (JZ, WP & WITO)

March 4th, 2011: Jerry Zimmerman Memorial Chapter---Hunting Heritage Banquet


